
Dr. Robert Ball 
Memorial Drive Presbyterian Church 
11612 Memorial Drive 
Houston, Texas 

Dear Bob: 

March 2, 1970 

This is just to express a very sincere word of gratitude for your 
allowing as to share in the Harris Seminar this week-end. It has 
already meant a lot to us and I am sure It will continue to be Important 
for us. 

I think you know that as a professional critic I have lots of 
misgivings, as you probably do, about some of the things that developed; 
but these criticisms are not the most important thing I am concerned 
about. What Is Important is that people were really responding humanly 
to each other and I appreciate what you have done to make this possible. 
Your sermon on Sunday morning was brilliant and very much to the point. 

TCO/ra 

PRESENT ADDRESS: 
The Institute of Religion 
The Texas Medical Center 
Houston, Tex as 77025 

Very sincerely yours, 

Thomas C. Oden 
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